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Fairtrade Policy – April 2021 

 
East Preston Infant School is a Rights Respecting School.  All pupils, staff and 
visitors have the right to be healthy, safe, educated, listened to and treated fairly.  
These principles are at the heart of our school ethos, and our policies and 
practices support these rights.  We are committed to equal rights, mutual respect 
and shared responsibility. 
 
East Preston Infant School is committed to supporting Fairtrade wherever 
possible. 
 
In particular the school will: 
 

 Children are kept regularly informed through assemblies and classroom 
discussions.  We link with rights through Unicef assembly themes 
 

 Where possible use Fairtrade tea, coffee and sugar in the staff room and 
meetings 
 

 Where possible use Fairtrade ingredients for any cooking activities 
 

 Purchase Fairtrade sports balls when buying new ones 
 

 Ensure Fairtrade is taught as part of appropriate subjects 
 

 Promote Fairtrade within the school community, particularly during 
Fairtrade Fortnight 
 

 All Fairtrade activities are communicated with parents/carers through the 
School Newsletter and website 

 
In this Policy we specifically recognise the following articles from the UN 
convention on the Rights of the Child: 
 
Article 2 – The Convention applies to everyone; whatever their race, religion or 
abilities, whatever they think or say, whatever type of family they come from. 
 
Article 24 – Every child has the right to the best possible health. 


